3. BOARD MEMBERS' INFORMATION EXCHANGE

Board members were provided with an opportunity to share issues of concern and give a brief update on community activities.

- 3.1 Bob Shearing noted that Canterbury Rowing was exploring the possibility of a rowing facility at Henderson's Basin. The Board requested that staff organise a deputation on this proposal to a future meeting of the Environment Committee.
- 3.2 Lesley Keast updated the Board on the Bylaws Review Subcommittee process and reminded members that they could pass any comments to her for consideration by the Subcommittee.